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As one council we are currently thriving in an ~INCREDIBLE~ way and doing better than ever. 

I want to continue on with what BBYO has given me and motivate you all to make our council as 
strong as possible. 

I was inspired at my first International Convention to impact my region as much as possible 
because of the outstanding programming that I was able to witness. It was an experience that 
changed my life and encouraged me to come back to Eastern and push all BBGs to find meaning 
through their BBYO experience. 

My sister B’nai B'rith Girls: My name is Dana Michelle Shulman and I am aspiring to be your 
29th NCC S’ganit because I want to help strengthen the core of our International Order and ensure 
that our council/region is reaching unimaginable new limits! 

I have been a damn proud BBG ever since I first joined Shaina BBG #1618. Soon after joining, I 
was inspired to make an impact. I served as Shaina’s Sh’licha and S’ganit. My involvement on a 
chapter level pushed me to be more involved with my council/region and the International Order. I 
currently serve as NCC’s 28th Sh’licha and I’ve attended all possible events/conventions, served on 
multiple steering committees both regionally and internationally, attended CLTC 6 2017, and IC 2018 
and 2019! 

Furthermore, I want to impact the region more than ever before and encourage everyone to 
be connected to their BBYO roots. If elected as your 29th NCC S’ganit, some of my goals are 
increasing the communication throughout the S’ganim network, revamping chair positions within 
our council, and adhering to International standards. 

I plan to do this by implementing three concrete ideas. I’ve created a communication 
schedule that will help maximize the interconnectedness of our network. This includes sending out 
monthly emails, holding monthly network calls, and conducting bi-monthly personal calls with 
counterparts. Also, I have new visions for the SpeakUP, Tikkun Olam, and Inclusion chairs that would 
give them more legitimized leadership roles in our council, in addition to creating a BBG @ 75 chair 
and a Spirit chair. Finally, I have planned to coincide our council/regional initiatives with the 
International Order. This year, we will be emphasizing BBG @ 75, #SganimWins, myBBYO, and all 
other initiatives that are highlighted on the International level. 

As Jewish teens, it is our responsibility to participate in this amazing sorority and take part in 
the highest quality programs while truly embracing them. This is why we, NCC BBG, must work 
together in creating the most impactful programs, to ensure that our council is moving in the right 
direction. 

NCC has given so much to me and I know I’m ready to give back! Each and every one of you 
has helped our region to become what it is today and you all have the potential to truly impact our 
region to make it thrive. I understand the responsibilities of being on council board, and if elected, I 
promise to be ~INCREDIBLE~ for YOU! 


